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OPPORTUNITIES AND CHALLENGES FOR OUR STUDENTS  

  

 

  

Newsletter   

 

 

 

 

STUDENT ATTENDANCE  Term 1 Week 10 

86.67 %  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome to Term 1 Week 11.  
 

The first two weeks of next term the school will be in the ‘uniform transition 

phase’ where students cross over from the summer uniform to the winter 

uniform. The Clothing Pool is available daily for the purchase of the winter 

uniforms.  

Our student leaders will be hosting a ‘Hot Cross Bun’ sale on Tuesday 5th 

April during morning tea to raise money for the Year 5&6 Canberra 

Excursion. The students will be able to purchase hot cross buns with butter 

for $1 per bun.  

The Easter Assembly and Easter Hat Parade will be held on Thursday 7th 

April 2022 commencing at 2:00pm. The Blue class will perform their 

Drumbeat item followed by the colouring in competition winner’s 

announcement, the Easter Hat Parade, and the Easter Egg Hunt. Everyone is 

welcome to attend being COVID safe. 

The Scripture Easter Service will now be on Wednesday 6th April at the 

Church. The service will commence at 9:15am. All are welcome to attend. 

Non scripture students will stay at school. 

Monday 4th April 2022  Term 1  Week  11 
Main photo: Last weeks Blue 
Achievement Awards went to Clancy, 
Cameron, Dexter, Mackenzie and Judah. 
 
Dates to Remember: 
Term 1 

 
April 

 

 

Week 11 

Mon/Tues/Wed 4th/5th/6th:  P&C  
                                                  Easter Craft 

 
Wednesday 6th: Scripture Service at  
                                 the Church 9:15am 

 

Thursday 7th: Easter Hat Parade 
 

Friday 8th: PBL Day/Last Day of Term 1 
Term 2 

February  
 
Week 1  
Wednesday 27th April: Students   

                                      

Return  for 
Term 2 
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Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) celebrations will be held on Friday 8th 

April commencing at 11:30am until 3:00pm.  The students are asked to wear 

football colours of their favourite team on the day. If they don’t have football 

colours, they may wear a shirt and shorts representing the same colours. The 

students will engage in a movie experience at school and fun games led by the 

student leadership team. 
 

Tell Them From Me survey will be completed by the Year 4 to 6 students. The 

survey focuses on High Expectations, Belonging to the school, Self-regulation and feedback. The students will 

complete the survey online and the data is used to guide the school into future initiatives. 

Share Our Space during the holidays from Saturday 9th April until Monday 25 April 2022 during the hours from 

8am to 5pm everyday including public holidays. Children must be accompanied by a responsible adult whilst on 

the school grounds. 
 

A new Cross Country Lunch order is available with other options for gluten free. Please remember there will be 

lollies sold on the day for 50c each.   
 

The students and families of Attunga Public School are invited to attend the Attunga ANZAC Day service on 

Monday 25th April. Currently a decision is being made about access for the students to march. If not, the school 

will assemble on the mat at the Attunga War Memorial gates. Our School Captain Rachel will be giving a speech 

on behalf of the Attunga Public School students and staff. The Captain and Vice-Captain will lay the school 

wreath and all the students will be able to tie their poppy on the Attunga War Memorial gates. The decision to 

march will be posted on the school app. 
 

This Friday is the last day of term 1 for 2022. Have an exciting Easter and a well-deserved holiday and stay safe. 

We look forward to Term 2 commencing for students on Wednesday 27th April 2022. 

 

Everyone keep safe, keep learning and be kind to each other. 

Kindest regards,  

Shanyn Worley 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Address: Attunga Street, Attunga 2345  Ph:  0267 695554 Fax: 0267 695690  Email:  attungap.school@det.nsw.edu.au  Website:  www.attungap.schools.det.nsw.edu.au ABN 64910445269 

Blue Class Awards:  
This Weeks Happy Snap recipients were - Trevor, Connor, Jacob, Logan and Cohen. 

Maroon Class Awards:  
This Weeks Happy Snap recipients were -  Benjamin, Taylah and Mackenzie 
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Blue Class Awards:  
This Weeks White Award recipients were - Clancy, Cameron and Dexter. 

Maroon Class Awards:  
This Weeks White Award recipient were - Mackenzie, Skyler, Abigail and Judah. 



 

Address: Attunga Street, Attunga 2345  Ph:  0267 695554 Fax: 0267 695690  Email:  attungap.school@det.nsw.edu.au  Website:  www.attungap.schools.det.nsw.edu.au ABN 64910445269 

Dear Parents, Carers and Community Members, 

 

Last week we enjoyed our dress up Superhero Morning. We had Superman, Bat Girl, Super Mum 
and Minnie Mouse. We created our own super hero capes and learnt about being brave. We also 
did some puzzles, play dough, and enjoyed some singing and musical instruments. 

This Wednesday the 6th April we are having our last session for the term. We will make Easter 
crafts and enjoy some outdoor play. 

Our free Playgroup is for all babies, toddlers and children, up to school age and all mums, dads, grandparents, and carers are 
welcome to attend each Wednesday 9:00am - 10:30am during school terms. 

Please sign in at the office and our friendly staff will show you through. 

Please bring your own morning tea, drink and a hat. 

I am looking forward to seeing you on Wednesday for our last session for the term. 

 

Mim Player 

Attunga Public School, School Chaplain and Playgroup Coordinator. 

Left: Blue Achievement Award Receipient: Abigail   

Right: This weeks Little Bell  Winners were: Connor and Judah 
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